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30/09/2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Autumn Recital: 7.30pm, Wednesday 23 October 2019 
 

You are warmly invited to the Autumn Recital on Wednesday 23 October 2019 at 7.30pm in the Queen’s 

Hall. Some of our senior musicians will be presenting a selection of solos, duos and chamber music, and 

there will be contributions from various groups, including the Close Harmony and Trad Jazz Band. The 

trebles and altos of the choir (Years 7 - 9) will be singing Bob Chilcott’s ‘Green Songs’. 

 

For tickets, please visit the Little Box Office. Tickets are £5 (£3 for full-time students under 22). Performers 

will not need a ticket. If you are a member of the Friends of RGS Music, you will be given priority seating.  

 

If you have not yet joined the Friends of Music and would like to, please fill in and return the separate 

form attached with this letter. 

 

 Tickets will be available from Friday 4th October 2019. 

 

There will be refreshments served by the Friends of Music during the interval, and the concert will end at 

approximately 9.45pm.  

 

We very much look forward to seeing you there!  

 

Kind regards 

  

Tim Venvell 

Director of Music  

https://thelittleboxoffice.com/rgshw/
https://www.rgshw.com/_site/data/files/documents/letters%20to%20parents/B8716FBE7E986D0D7721FFF99599222F.pdf

